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V.I.P.
Very Important Person

Every child in KR will have one week to share his/her very special self with his/her kindergarten friends.  Please gather some items from home that tells a lot about our V.I.P.  These special items will come to school on the Monday of your child’s V.I.P week, and will need to be picked up on the Friday of that same week.  Below is a list of ideas that will help us learn a lot about our V.I.P.  Some items can be placed on the special V.I.P shelf, and others can be hung on our V.I.P bulletin board.  Use your imagination and surprise us!  Have fun!
· Favorite family pictures, baby pictures and growing-up pictures
· Favorite toy or stuffed animal
· Favorite books, stories, poems or songs
· Pictures of favorite food, color and activity
· Favorite clothes, sports uniform, pajamas, dress, costume, etc.

· Anything else that you want the class to know about the V.I.P.
On the Friday of your V.I.P. week, your child can invite a family member to visit our class.  During this special time, he/she can read your child’s favorite book, help share his/her favorite “stuff” and help answer questions about the V.I.P. Many parents choose to join KR at 9:00 for our Morning Meeting and then stay to read and share. Just let me know what time works best for you.
The V.I.P week scheduled for ____________ is the week of ______________.

I can’t wait to learn a lot about all of the very important people in KR! If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Love, 

     Mrs. Rafsky
